July 5, 2023

To Whom It May Concern:

As Councilwoman of the City of Doral, | wholeheartedly support H.R. 4048, the
“Venezuelan Adjustment Act,” which would allow eligible Venezuelans to adjust their
status to lawful permanent residence.

The Venezuelan-American community has made significant contributions to the cultural,
economic, and social fabric of Miami-Dade County and throughout the U.S. They have
also played a substantial role in shaping the development of the City of Doral through
their many talents, businesses, and community leadership. As councilwoman, | am proud
to represent the city with the largest group of residents from Venezuela. | am proud to
support our Venezuelan community and the “Venezuelan Adjustment Act.”

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (305) 593-6725, ext. 7200, if you have any
guestions.

Regards,

Mg

Maureen Porras, Esq.
Councilwoman, City of Doral
8401 NW 53 Terrace

Doral, FL 33166

(305) 593-6725, Ext. 7200
Maureen.Porras@cityofdoral.com






